
Good Medicine Program update for September 2019: 
- Our next Youth Mental Health First Aid Training will be on September 20, 2019, for the 

Blackfeet Community College.  
 
- We are currently gathering data for the end of the reporting grant year. Our grant 

evaluator will send us a detailed report for the last five years of work and I will send it with 
my board update.  

 
- We are hoping to get the Suicide Prevention line, text number, and website on the back of 

all 6th to 12th grade students ID cards.  
 

- The Good Medicine Program staff members are in their designated buildings working on 
individual supportive supports, creating groups, and working with the students, staff, and 
families on how to effectively provide supports.  

 
- The following is the building assignment for Good Medicine Staff members.  

Jennifer Ehlers: Browning Middle School 
Tessa Racine: Napi Elementary School  
Juliana Salois: KW Bergan/Vina Chattin School 
Kimberly Tatsey-McKay: Browning Elementary School 
Daniella Rinehart: Napi Elementary School  
 

- The Good Medicine Staff members would like to send a BIG THANK YOU to the school 
board, BPS staff members, and community for their continued support.  

 


